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Bianco, Todd (PUC)

From: Maria Soares <mariasoares1823@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 6:42 PM

To: Bianco, Todd (PUC)

Subject: Invenergy Power Plant in Burrillville

When will this Siting Board say NO to Invenergy's proposed plan?  As more information about the plan comes 

to light, more problems are discovered.  This plant will pollute (excuse me, have emissions) greater than the 

average of all New England power plants.  Enough, already! 

 

Invenergy can write off their financial loss.  Put a stop to all the time-wasting rigmarole and just say NO!   

 

Thank you. 

Maria Soares, Lincoln, RI 

 


